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'By growing together, we become the best we can be’

Class Newsleter

Summer Term 2nd half 2018

Dear Parents

Welcome back to our last half of this Summer Term. I hope you all had a much needed
break after our very busy last term! We will continue with our topic based around 'The
Two Queens' but our focus will be Queen Victoria.

The children have had a taste of what it was like to be a Victorian child on our recent
trip to the Museum of East Anglian Life. We will continue to research Victorian schools,
toys, inventions and home life and have a go at making our own Victorian toy.

In English we will be writing recounts and extending our writing of traditional tales. In
math's we will revise all the operations of number, investigate weight and capacity. In R.E
this term we will continue with Judaism and Christianity.

In Science we will use the experience of having the caterpillars in the classroom to in-
vestigate their lifecycle.

We will continue to have games with Haeden on a Monday afternoon. Our class P.E.
lessons will continue on a Thursday morning and will also be outside as we will be
practicing for our sports day. Please ensure children have their proper P E kit and train-
ers as both lessons will take place outside.

Could you please also ensure your child has a suitable drinking bottle in school at all
times, especially as the weather is likely to get warmer!

Could I also take this opportunity for a gentle reminder that if your child attends an af-
ter school club can you please provide them with one snack and the correct kit.

I am excited to confirm that I have booked the coach for an end of term trip to the Di-
nosaur Park in Norwich for Tuesday 17th July. Please note that we will be returning to
school at 4.45pm. A letter with further details will be sent out shortly.

Lastly, it would be very much appreciated if we could please ask for a £2.00 contribution
to cover the savoury carbohydrate snack the children enjoy each day in addition to their
fruit.

Please don't hesitate o come and speak to me if you have any queries or concerns.
Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Masson and Mrs Millichamp
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